
 

 

 

Here you will find lots of information about the curriculum, how to help your child at home and any other notes. If you have any questions, please ask the class 

teacher. Our current learning journey is all about:  Is there anybody out there? 

Year 1 – Learning Journey and Homework menu 

Learning Journey 
Homework Menu 

Reminders 

English – In English we will be reading ‘The way back home’ by Oliver 

Jeffers and ‘Man on the moon’ by Simon Bartram. During our writing 

lessons we will be exploring narratives and non-fiction writing in relation 

to our humanities topic of space and space exploration.  
 

Maths – In maths we will be continuing addition and subtraction (within 

10) and revisiting previous learning about number bonds and place 

value. We will also begin to learn about 2-D and 3-D shape.  
 

Science – In science we will be continuing the topic everyday materials 

and observing what properties different materials have and how they 

are suitable for different objects. We are also learning throughout the 

year about seasonal changes and will design and make a rain gauge.  
 

History – In history we are exploring the key question ‘Is there anybody 

out there?’ and exploring significant events such as Apollo 11 (the first 

human landing on the moon) and focus on the achievement of 

significant individuals such as Tim Peake and Helen Sharman.  

 

Design Technology- In design technology children will plan, design, 

and evaluate their own rocket fruit kebabs. 
 

RE/PSHE- In RE children will be exploring how religious groups express 

their emotions and feelings for nature. 
 

Computing- In computing children will be creating digital drawings. 

 

Please read with your child at least 3 times a week. Make a note 

of this in your child’s planner so they can be rewarded Dojos.  

 

Children are encouraging to watch the Read Write Inc. speed 

sound videos shared weekly on Dojo to support their phonics.  

 

In our history topic this half term we will be researching significant 

individuals Tim Peake and Helen Sharman. Children can research 

these individuals and share their findings in our history lessons. 

• Just a reminder, our PE days are Monday and Thursday.  

• We have a workshop this term with Wonderdome which will 

introduce our space topic and space exploration. 


